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Kirsty Williams MS, Minister for Education 

 

Dyddiad | Date: 18 June 2020 

Pwnc | Subject: Update on ALN reform 

Dear Kirsty,  

You will be aware of the Children, Young People and Education Committee’s 
continued interest in the programme of reform underway to support children 
and young people with Additional Learning Needs. 

To manage the emergency response to the Covid-19 pandemic, we recognise 
that various workstreams within your portfolio will have been necessarily 
adjusted. Nevertheless, we are conscious of the important steps that remain to be 
taken to implement the reforms arising from the Additional Learning Needs and 
Education Tribunal (Wales) Act 2018, and would be grateful to receive: 

 an update on the timescales for the implementation of the next stages of Additional 
Learning Needs reforms, and  

 an indication of whether you will be publishing a response to the points raised in last 
year’s consultation on the Draft ALN Code in advance of laying the final version before 
the Senedd. 

Kind regards, 

 
Lynne Neagle MS 
Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg | We welcome correspondence 
in Welsh or English. 
 


